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March 4, 2005

Filed via electronic filing and overnight delivery

Carole J. Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

PO Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
Re:
WUTC vs. Verizon Northwest, Inc.



Docket Nos. UT-040788, UT-040520

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Integra Telecom of Washington, Inc. is an interested party in Docket UT-040788 and has monitored the case and participated in the recent settlement discussions, but is not a party to the February 23, 2005 Settlement Agreement.  Integra has reviewed the Narrative and Settlement Agreement.  This is to inform the Commission that while Integra does not agree with the settlement and failure to resolve the issues of intrastate special access rates, Integra will not oppose the Settlement Agreement.

If you require any other information or have any further questions, please call me at 503-453-8119.

Sincerely,

/s/  Karen J. Johnson

Karen J. Johnson

Corporate Regulatory Attorney

KJJ

1201 NE Lloyd Blvd, Suite 500, Portland, Oregon 97232

Main Line:  503-453-8000  Fax 503-453-8221

